Dear Participating Teacher in the ACTFL Video Podcast Contest,
I would like to thank you once again for your participation in either the 2008 or 2009 contest and for your support in promoting foreign/world language education throughout your school and community.
ACTFL has agreed to permit our former intern, Melissa Ferro, a current doctoral student at George Mason University (GMU), to investigate the possible effects that this contest may have had on your use of technology in your instructional practices. Melissa is also interested in gaining an understanding of the different ways that foreign/world language teachers integrate technology in today’s era of standards-based instruction.  This research project is the sole work of Melissa Ferro and her professor, Dr. Debra Sprague.  It is not funded or sponsored by ACTFL.
For more information about this research study, please open the attached document titled “Gen Info Recruit.” If you are interested in participating in this study, please contact Melissa Ferro directly at  melissasferro@gmail.com.  
If you have any questions about this research study, please contact either Melissa Ferro at melissasferro@gmail.com or Dr. Debra Sprague at dspragu1@gmu.edu.

Kind Regards,

Marty Abbott

(Please insert your signature tag here)
